
 

 
 

 

Update to October 17, 2024 Notice Regarding Responsible Vendor Training for 

Grower and Processor Agents 

  

(April 28, 2025) - The Maryland Cannabis Administration (MCA) is providing this update to 

the October 17, 2024 notice that provided a six month extension (to July 1, 2025) to 

complete a Responsible Vendor Training (RVT) for registered agents of licensed grower and 

processor businesses. As MCA is continuing to explore RVT opportunities that are more 

customized to grower and processor workplaces, MCA will be extending the completion date 

further to allow adequate time for all employees to meet the annual RVT requirement. 

 

Be on the lookout later this spring or early summer for additional information and revised 

due date for completion. 

 

Please note: Employees that have already completed an existing MCA-approved RVT have 

met this requirement. 

 

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fcannabis.maryland.gov%2FDocuments%2F2024_PDF_Files%2FNotice_%2520Extension%2520for%2520RVT%2520for%2520Certain%2520Cannabis%2520Agents.pdf/1/010001967ca84f60-f9f32bd1-ebb9-4c96-a0d1-97bb569d3225-000000/HWZfGrIV06odEBqYwuw3kI0YJFWnyRAcD0zPHbL_guY=402
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fcannabis.maryland.gov%2FPages%2FResponsible_Vendor_Training.aspx/1/010001967ca84f60-f9f32bd1-ebb9-4c96-a0d1-97bb569d3225-000000/Jl9ntP-HfmlCDGv4mny3rq47KWHcIFRtoWI2M7SawCg=402

